
From: Cory Baxter
To: Coffin, Pamela
Subject: Re: Mobile Impact Services LLC (EPAID: FLR000203158) - Exit Interview
Date: Thursday, August 22, 2024 3:09:54 PM

EXTERNAL MESSAGE
This email originated outside of DEP. Please use caution when opening attachments, clicking links, or responding to this email.

Good afternoon Pamela. The business start date was 8-23-2013. See attached file with photos.  Let me know if you need anything else. 
 
Thank you,
Cory
Mobile Impact Services 

mailto:mobileimpactservices@gmail.com
mailto:Pamela.Coffin@FloridaDEP.gov


 
On Thu, Aug 22, 2024 at 2:58 PM Coffin, Pamela <Pamela.Coffin@floridadep.gov> wrote:

Good afternoon,
 
This email serves as an Exit Interview for the Routine Compliance Evaluation Inspection (CEI) conducted at your facility, Mobile Impact Services LLC located at 407 W Lake Drive, Sarasota, FL 34232, on 08/22/2024. Thank you for your time and cooperation during the Department’s inspection.
 
To facilitate the completion of the inspection report, the Department is requesting additional information. Please provide the following by 09/02/2024:
 
1 - A photo of the red drum for transport of used oil which was labeled “used oil” at the time of inspection.
2 – The date the facility began operations at your current location.
3 – If possible, a copy of the receipt from your next scheduled used oil pickup.
 
Please let me know if you have any questions.
 
Kindly,
 

Pamela Coffin
Florida Department of Environmental Protection
South District – Compliance Assurance Program
Environmental Consultant, Hazardous Waste
2295 Victoria Ave, Suite 364
Fort Myers, FL 33901
Office: 239-344-5659
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